

Crossacres Road, Wythenshawe, Manchester M22 5AD Tel: 0161 437 1272

Email: admin@crossacres.manchester.sch.uk

11th November 2024

Dear Parent /Carer

As the parent/carer of a young person of statutory school age, I am writing to inform you that Crossacres Primary Academy is currently consulting on a change to its admission arrangements.

We are proposing to change the admission and oversubscription criteria to prioritise pupils that have attended our Nursery provision. The consultation will open on 11<sup>th</sup> November 2024 and last for 6 weeks, closing on 23<sup>rd</sup> December 2024.

For full details of the proposed admission arrangements as well as the opportunity to complete a feedback questionnaire please visit

www.crossacres.manchester.sch.uk/admissions

Yours faithfully

Mrs. Suzanne Blay Head Teacher

> Headteacher: Mrs S V Blay B.Ed (Hons) NPQH Company Registration: 08899140













